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To: West Campus Faculty

I am writing to urge you to respond to the library survey that was
circulated today.   It is a very short survey, taking only about five
minutes of your time, but it is nevertheless very important, because
it will serve as foundational information for the Provost's outside
Library Review Committee, which will be visiting the campus next
week.   The results of the survey will not only provide background
data, but also point the committee toward key issues to investigate
while they are here.  A large and thoughtful response will be
especially valuable in our collective effort to give a kick-start to
useful improvements in the library. 
 
I particularly urge you to respond to the invitation for comments at
the end of the survey.  These comments will be separated processed
and packaged for the committee, and they can provide ideas and
details that would otherwise be unavailable to the review process.  
 
Michael Schwartz 
President, Stony Brook University Senate


